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Press Release 

 

 

On 21st February 2025, Department of Kashmiri and Department of Urdu in 

collaboration with theCultural Committee of the college celebrated the 

International Mother Language Day, emphasizing the importance of linguistic 

diversity and cultural heritage. The introductory remarks were given by Dr.Hilal 

Ahmad Shah stressing the importance of mother tongue as a medium to 

understand the scientific concepts in simplified way.Prof.Mohammad Amin Mir 

and Dr.Hasrat Hussain the resource persons on the occasion delivered detailed 

talks on the “Importance of MotherLanguage” wherein they deliberated upon the 

current scenario of the mother language.Students recited theKashmiri ghazals in 

the memory of Mother Language and also interacted with the resource persons 

byasking several questions, which the expert satisfactorily answered to the 

ultimate level of satisfaction. The function was attended by all the faculty 

members and students of the college. The programme thatconcluded by a formal 

vote of thank by Dr.Younus Ahmad Thoker, was moderated by Dr.Bilal Ahmad 

Dar. 

 


